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This approach m



These changes will enable a significant amount of land to come forward. I nonetheless recognise that �



Alongside our reforms to the planning system, we have today also confirmed a range of new 





Linked statements

This statement has also been made in the House of Lords

In the medium term, the Government wants to see planning services put on a more sustainable footing, which is why we are

consulting on whether to use the Planning and Infrastructure Bill to allow local authorities to set their own fees, better reflecting

local costs and reducing financial pressures on local authority budgets.

Finally, in demanding more of others, I am clear that we as ministers must demand more of ourselves. I have already said that when

my ministers and I intervene in the planning system, the benefit of development will be a central consideration, and that we will not

hesitate to call in an application or recoustrnn ej  ben o ooretais,trsivlowatiivonsi
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